
	 April 15, 2021	

City of  Hollywood, FL
Jose Cortes, Director, Design & Construction Management
2207 Raleigh Street
Hollywood, FL  33020

Re: Hollywood Beach Golf  Course & Club House Project

Dear Mr. Cortes:

This letter is to certify that my firm, RMGA, Inc. d/b/a Richard Mandell Golf  Architecture, is 
a non-construction entity with less than four employees; therefore I am exempt from workers 
compensation insurance requirements per Florida Statues and North Carolina statues.

I hereby release the City of  Hollywood, its officers, agents, and employees from any accident 
or personal or bodily injury or loss of  life for services performed.

Thank you,

							     

Richard Mandell, ASGCA, RLA, ISACA
President
Richard Mandell Golf  Architecture

2208 Midland Road
Pinehurst, N.C. 28374
United States
tel  (910) 255-3111
fax (910) 255-3112


